
 

 

 
 

         September 4, 2018 
 

 Mr. Pierpaolo Brulatti 
 Program and Quality Manager 
 Glenair Italia S.p.A. 
 Via del Lavaro, 7 
 40057 Granaralo dell’Emilia (BO) Italy 

   
                   Dear Mr. Brulatti: 

 
     Re:  Audit response for facility audit conducted at Via del Lavaro 7, 40057 Granarlo 
dell’Emilia (BO) Italy on May 16-18, 2018; QPL Audit: MIL-DTL-26482; VQP-18-032972; 
Control Number 063523 
 
     As a result of the DLA Land and Maritime audit held on May 16-18, 2018, Glenair Italia S.p.A 
is suitably equipped to manufacture military product pursuant to the subject military standards.  
The corrective actions that you have taken are satisfactory and all findings are closed.  

 
            The results of the DLA Land and Maritime audit of your facility were found by examining a 

 sample of Glenair Italia S.p.A.’s normal assembly, inspection and processing procedures.  The 
 acceptance of this sample audit does not relieve Glenair Italia S.p.A of its contractual obligation 
 to deliver product that complies with all specification requirements.   

            
     This approval is valid until terminated by written notification from the Qualifying Activity.  
The normal period of Facility Approval is three years from the date of the audit.  If warranted, 
Facility Approval may be withdrawn by this Center at any time.  Your facility may be re-audited 
on a drop-in basis at any time.  Your Facility Approval is subject to the conditions stated in DoD 
Manual 4120.24M, SD-6, and DLA Land and Maritime -VQP’s booklet entitled “Certification and 
Qualification Information for Specifications with MIL-STD-790.” 
 
     If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Sonya Taylor, 614-692-2193 or 
email Sonya.Taylor@dla.mil. 

 
 

  Sincerely, 
 
    
 
 
   
   JOHN CASTO 
   Chief 
   Passive Devices Branch 

DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY 
LAND AND MARITIME 

POST OFFICE BOX 3990 
COLUMBUS, OH  43218-3990 
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